
 

 

 

Memo To:   General Synod Delegates   
 

From:  Archdeacon Michael Thompson, General Secretary 
 

Date:  February 25, 2019 
 

Re: General Synod, July 10-16, 2019, Sheraton Vancouver Wall Centre, Vancouver, British 

Columbia (Diocese of New Westminster) 

 

Congratulations and thank you for your willingness to share your time, energy, skill, and knowledge as a 

General Synod delegate. Your diocese has chosen you to be part of this meeting, and we look forward to 

greeting you, whether you are a seasoned veteran or a novice. We are sending this initial mailing to you by 

Canada Post, but after this mailing, we will share information, news, notices, and requests with you by way 

of email.  

 

A delegate registration information package will be posted online at www.anglican.ca/gs2019 on Monday, 

March 4. It is vital that you read through all of this documentation prior to making travel plans or registering 

for General Synod. We all want to spend our best time and energy on the event itself, and your careful 

attention to this material will pay off for you and for those working to bring you safe and sound to General 

Synod. 

 

Online registration will open on Friday, March 8. Once arrangements are in place for travel as outlined 

in the registration information package, you may register online at the following website:  

 

www.anglican.ca/gs2019registration.  

 

If you do not have access to email, your diocesan administrator will register on your behalf and forward all 

subsequent documents to you. Please contact him/her at the telephone number listed for your diocese on 

the attached document.  

 

This mailing contains the following documents: 

 

 A Welcome Letter from the Primate, Archbishop Fred Hiltz 

 Notice of General Synod 

 General Synod 2019 Registration Information – Policies  

 Change of Address Form 

 List of diocesan office telephone numbers 

 

See you in Vancouver! 

http://www.anglican.ca/gs2019%20on%20Monday,%20March%204
http://www.anglican.ca/gs2019%20on%20Monday,%20March%204
http://www.anglican.ca/gs2019registration

